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An unlucky day in Korea 

 

  My family and I went to Korea during summer holiday. We travelled 

to Busan and I had a lesson in this trip. 

   There are many temples in Korea and one temple is called Haedong 

Youggung Temple where the sea view is fascinating and there are 

restaurants serving seafood. After we went sightseeing, we felt hungry so 

we wanted to eat seafood stew to make us full. The stew had some crabs, 

an octopus and several clams. The crabs were yummy but the octopus 

tasted weird. I thought the octopus had turned bad! 

  At first, I felt bad and a little dizzy after eating the seafood. I told 

that to my mum. She brought me to the toilet. Unfortunately, I really threw 

up. However, the seafood looked fresh. ‘Why would I throw up?’ I thought. 

  Suddenly, everyone in this temple was throwing up because all of 

them had eaten the seafood stew. 'I think it's because of the seafood stew. I 

will call the police,’ Mum said. At last, the police brought the restaurant 

owner to the police station. It turned out to be the owner wanted to sell 

seafood which had gone bad. After this incident I learn that I should eat 

cautiously, especially when eating seafood. 


